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ALL SAINTS UKRAINIAN ORTHODOX CHURCH CAMP  
of the USA 

110 All Saints Road 
Scrubgrass Township   *     Emlenton, PA 16373 

(724) 867 - 5811 

All Saints Ukrainian Orthodox Church Camp 

Annual Meeting 
April 28, 2015 
 
Christ Is Risen!  Indeed He Is Risen! 
 
All Saints Camp Annual Meeting will be held at All Saints Camp on Saturday, 
June 6, 2015.  The meeting will begin at 11:00 AM and will be conducted at the         
Dining Hall.  
 

All Saints Camp provides an invaluable ministry to our church family and we         
encourage each parish and parishioner to become involved in supporting the 
camp.  We will be discussing the upcoming camping season, future camp develop-
ments, voting on updates to the ASC Constitution and By-laws, and electing the 
executive board of All Saints Camp.  
 

It is very important that anyone interested in helping the camp in anyway, plan to 
attend as a delegate as a member of the ASC Committee.  We ask that all Parishes, 
Jr. and Sr. UOL Chapters and Sisterhoods consider sending a delegate to the      
Annual Meeting.   To be seated as  a delegate for the Annual Meeting, the             
individual must be “Any faithful parishioner of good standing of the UOC of the USA 
may participate and vote at the Assembly, provided that they are approved by their 
respective parish board and priest as a delegate to the Assembly. A delegate must 
present a signed letter by such parish board and priest to the Recording-
Corresponding Secretary of the Executive committee for qualifying his or her status 
as a delegate.”  Please complete the bottom portion of this letter and return 
to the ASC Secretary by May 31, 2015. 
 

If you have any questions or need more information please contact any of the  
officers listed of the letterhead to the side.   Thank you and looking forward to 
seeing you at the meeting! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Christine Mills 
 

Christine Mills 

ASC Secretary 

----------------------------------------------Cut Here--------------------------------------------------- 

 

Parish/UOL/Sisterhood Name:  ______________________________________________ 

 

Delegate Name:  __________________________________________________________ 

 

Parish Board President Signature:  ____________________________________________ 

 

Parish Priest Signature:  ____________________________________________________ 

 
 

Please return by 5/31/15 to:   

ASC Secretary, Christine Mills |  Address indicated on letterhead to left. 

mailto:hmharasimchuk@gmail.com

